
To Whom It May Concern, 

                It is my privilege to write this letter of recommendation for Jake Williams.  I 
have been fortunate to coach Jake in baseball seasons throughout his youth.   In all 
of my dealings with Jake, he has shown himself to be a young man of great 
leadership and dedication, and I believe he will be an asset to any college baseball 
program. 
  
                I have helped coach Jake on multiple teams in the Fox Valley area. Jake has 
always displayed the ability to be coachable, no matter what is asked of him. Over 
the years, whether the team was doing well or poorly, Jake would come to the 
field ready to play and give maximum effort. Jake has always been able to put team 
goals in front of personal goals, which has helped our teams immensely. He 
has also served as an extra coach on the field to his teammates. He genuinely cares 
about both the team and the sport, and I would welcome him to any team I was 
coaching.  
  
                As fine a baseball player as Jake is, he is even a finer young man.  Our family 
has known the Williams family for over a decade and we have watched Jake grow 
into a respectful, hard-working student athlete. He serves as a mentor to my 
sons, and has always been willing to talk with them and share experiences. He is 
someone they feel comfortable with, and has helped shape their development as 
young men and athletes.  
  

I believe Jake to be to an asset in the classroom and on the field. I am happy to 
recommend him for any college baseball program. If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Brandon Martens 
Martensbrandon@hotmail.com 
773-255-0298 
 


